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HEADQUARTERS, ARMY SERVICE FORCES 

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF SIGNAL OFFICER 

WAS~INGTON 25. D. C. 

5 June 1944. 

Mr. R. D. Parker. 
Bell TelephoDe Laboratories, Inc •• 
463 Weet Streetj 
New York 14, Nev York. 

Dear Parker: 

Tb&Dk ,-ou veP7 much tor 70ur ccmgratulationa. I 
41dD't know that the announcement o~ the award bad gotten 
outside Washtngton. I &m ve~ pleased with JOur c~tu­
lations whether belated or not. 

I got quite a kick out or 70ur last paragraph and 70ur 
cOlllllents upon Briggs, Dnnn1nger, et al. Don't target about 
tba t monlDlent to Mr. Morehouse. 

Reciprocating 70ur cord~&l greetings, I am, 

SincerelJ 70ura, 

William F. Friedman. 

pproved for Release by NSA on 04-02-20~4 pursuant to E.O. 
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BELL TELEPHONE LABORATORIES 

INCORPORATED 

463 WEST STREET NEW YORK 1 14 
CHELSEA 3-1000 

MR. WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN 
Director of Communications Research 
War Department, Army Service Forces 
Office of the Chief Signal Officer 
Washington 25 1 D. c. 

Dear Friedman: 

May 30, 1944 
IN REPLY REF"ER TO 

3130-RDP-AC 
REPLYING TO 

First of all belated congratulations for the Ex­
ceptional Award which the War Department has granted you. 
This recognition is something which you should have had long 
ago. Secondly, herewith acknowledgement of your letter of 
May 16. 

Of course, we can not agree that Mr. Gherardi 
should not be classified as an engineer as he was one of our 
great leaders. Perhaps some day, when our communications 
include those who have passed on, we will be able to settle 
this matter of belief among A.T.&T. engineers of the security 
of the duplicate tape system. It seems to me that this form 
of communication,in spite of tl!l.e c1aims of all the umediums", 
is going to be more difficult than the mental telepathy which 
Mr. Lloyd Briggs evidently believes in and through which 
Mr. Dunninger earns a living. As far as I am concerned, my 
progress in this direction is measured by my joke with Mr. 
Morehouse which you no doubt will remember. 

With the very best regard, I am. 

Very truly yours, 

~.o.'(~ 
R. D. PARKER 


